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Client Update: First Implementation of
the Reform to the Antitrust Law.

Client Updates

In the rst implementation of the planned reform to the Antitrust Law, the Israel Antitrust Authority (“IAA”)

has published an amendment to two “block exemptions.” The amendment to the block exemptions was

accompanied by a “Public Statement” that sets out the IAA’s position on the legal and practical

interpretation that should be given to the amendment.

Partner Avner Finkelshtein, together with associate Noa Schweitzer Amar, in a client update, reviewing the

amendment and the eect it is expected to have on the business sector.

Key Contacts

Avner Finkelshtein
Partner

Noa Schweitzer Amar
Senior Associate


